
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: January 19, 2021 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Consideration and Approval of the McElmo Creek Bridge Amendment, TJ 

Adair, County Road Superintendent 

RECOMMENDATION: Approve the recommendation and appointment  

 

SUMMARY 

 

In September 2019, San Juan County and The Navajo Nation entered into an Intergovernmental 

Agreement; Contract No. CO13891. The original cost of the project was $1,476,000.00 with a 

$99,926.00 match from the Nation.  

Upon completion of the updated project design the new project total is $2,534,804.00 with a 

$170,997.00 match from the Nation: leaving a $71,071.00 shortfall for the project.  

Regarding section 7.A of the IGA the County and State of Utah asked for the additional funds to be able 

to proceed with the project. This amendment covers those additional costs.  

The Attachment D of this agreement is the amended portion with the Commitment from the Navajo 

Nation to fund the remaining $71,071.00 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

The San Juan Board of Commissioners is a passthrough agency for this project and has approved the 

project and agreements throughout the life of this project. The original date of approval for this project 

was during the September 17, 2019 Commission Meeting. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

N/A   


